LAURELTON ART SOCIETY

LAURELTON ART SOCIETY PO BOX 1425 BRICK, NJ 08723 NOVEMBER/DECEMBER 2023

UPCOMING EVENTS 2023

OFFICERS MEETING 1:00PM GENERAL MEETING 1:30PM

SATURDAY, DECEMBER 9

TRISHA'S BIRTHDAY BRING GOOD WISHES!

CHRISTMAS POTLUCK GATHERING NO DEMOS

DECEMBER 28, 2023

REMOVE ARTWORK FROM BRIELLE LIBRARY ALL DAY

SATURDAY, JANUARY 13, 2024

RENEE LEOPARDI SOFT PASTELS

DEMO-2PM TO 4PM

SATURDAY, MARCH 23, 2024

ALL DAY WORKSHOP 10AM-3PM

ROBERT STETZ WATERCOLOR WORKSHOP

Class size is limited. Plan to attend.

Meetings will be held at the First Baptist Church of Laurelton Ivy Hall 1:30pm to 4:00pm 1832 Highway 88, Brick, NJ 08723

Please visit the Laurelton Art Society website www.Laureltonart.com

Check your email and look for our newsletter.

Also, please advise TRisha of any ideas you may have for future demonstrations. She strives to find interesting demos and would appreciate your input.

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Hi everyone,

Thank you for participating in our current exhibit at the Brielle library. This exhibit runs from October through December 28th. We had a good turnout at our reception on October 21 in spite of the weather. Thank you TRisha for organizing the event and having a reporter there to meet with us. A good time was had by all. Please visit the library to see your fellow artists work.

The Laurelton Art Society is proud that so many of its members enter juried shows and win! Congratulations to Alice Van Note who entered the OLD TIME BARNEGAT BAY DECOY & GUNNING Show, in September. Alice entered 2 paintings in Watercolor winning 1st PLACE, 2nd PLACE and was also awarded BEST IN SHOW! Well done, Alice! We have many talented artists in our organization and Alice is one of the very best.

Congratulations also to Valerie Morone for winning the American Artists Professional League for Traditional Realism in Oils & Acrylics at the AUDUBON ARTISTS 81ST ANNUAL EXHIBITION.

Their website is www.audubonartists.org. Entry deadline for the 82nd show will be listed on their website. This is an "open to all" juried show and online exhibition. Membership to the Audubon Society is not required.

Congratulations also to Lou Riccio. 1st Place in Watercolor at the Monmouth County and Manasquan River Group show held in Middletown.

We have positions open for Secretary, Vice President, Grant, Newsletter, and Media. Please volunteer to fill these positions.

Thank you to Ilene Van Duyne and Connie Ossciak, our new Treasurer and Membership volunteers, you are doing a great job, ladies.

Let your friends and families know about our meetings. Our demonstrations are free and all our welcome.

Please let us know of any awards and upcoming member events that are happening outside of Laurelton.

Happy Holidays!



Respectfully, Debbie Rooney